
 

 

  

30 March, 2023 

 

To Our Valued Customers,  

 

Mar-Bal, Inc. confirms our current glass reinforced composite products, and molded in metal 

inserts, to the best of our knowledge does not contain any Polyfluoroalkyl and Perfluoroalkyl 

Substances (PFAS).  

 

Mar-Bal, Inc. has not intentionally added any substances that are considered PFAS.  

 

In accordance with Mar-Bal’s philosophy of quality excellence, we make continuous effort to 

ensure all raw materials are held to the highest quality and safety standards. Please feel free to 

contact me if you need further information. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Larry Landis,  

Senior Vice President, Materials Technology  

LLandis@mar-bal.com 


